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Amy Bray

From: Development Control (DMW)

Subject: FW: Proposed concrete factory at Tidemills

From: vandra manners  

Sent: 22 December 2017 7:00 PM 
To: Development Control (DMW) 

Subject: Proposed concrete factory at Tidemills 

 
To whom it may concern 

 

I know it is pointless writing this email as an objection never holds any weight, but I really feel I must try and 

do something.  

 

When I heard about the development in the harbour I was stupid enough to think it was going to be an 

improvement to the area but when I heard what was going to be built there I really didn't believe it.  There 

must be another alternative. Why can't the cement factory go where the old cement works was, outside 

Shoreham?  

 

Newhaven has such potential as the gateway to the continent, sometimes the first sight of England a 

lot of tourists get.  Like Dieppe it could be a truly lovely destination for a lot of visitors.  Why is it's potential 

not being tapped??? 

 

Having dogs Tidemills is somewhere I take my dogs regularly especially when the tide is out and there's that 

wonderful expanse of sandy beach. To think that will all go fills me with dispair. 

 

I could go on about the environment and wildlife but I know I am wasting my time so all I can say is.   

 

PLEASE PLEASE rethink this ridiculus and unpopular scheme and do something good for Newhaven for a 

change and stop using it as a dumping ground for undesirable factories that no one in Lewes want anywhere 

near them. 

 

Regards 

 

V. Manners 


